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Sharp Workgroup Presents Free NPI Teleconference 

The Southern Healthcare Administrative Regional Process or “SHARP” 
Workgroup will host a free NPI Enumeration teleconference from 10 a.m. to 11:30 
a.m. on December 13, 2006.  The presentation will provide details on how to 
collect individual NPIs without the availability of the CMS Dissemination Notice.   

To attend this teleconference, please call (866) 558-
6869 at 9:45 a.m. (15 minutes prior to the meeting) 
and enter pass code 3933064 when prompted.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


